
 

 

Rock of Joy Bring and Buy Sale. 

 

On Thursday 15th March there will be a bring and buy sale in school to raise 

money for the Rock Of Joy School, Lady Grace and Antioch schools in Uganda. 

This is a good opportunity to have a clear out of any unwanted or outgrown 

toys, books, games or puzzles.  On the day of the sale your child will be able to 

buy items to take home, we suggest your child brings in a maximum of £4, 

however, most items will be priced between 50p and £1. 

Donations should not be brought into school until week beginning 12th March. 

All money raised will buy much needed equipment and stationery which Mrs 

Macklin and the adult team will take with them to Uganda in April. 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Darren Jones  

Headteacher 

 

 


